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Dear ,  
 
On 13 February 2019, you have been informed by e-mail (Int. Ref. ARES (2019) 
892295) of the presence of a typo mistake in the letter you received on 11 December 
2018. I am now forwarding, in attachment, a signed corrected letter with due addition of 

in the 4th paragraph of page 4.  

I apologise for this inconvenience and thank you for your understanding. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

Nathalie SAUZE-VANDEVYVER 

 
 

Enclosure: Letter concerning Flavourings under Regulation (EU) No 2018/848 
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